
Reading Log & Comprehension 
Homework 

 Beginning September 12th, 
your second grader will use their 
Reading Log and Homework 
Notebook to log their nightly reading 
as well as complete comprehension 
questions based on their reading. 

 Each night, your child should 
read, or be read to, for 25 minutes.  
Please log this reading in the front 
section of the notebook.   

 Also, each week, students are 
expected to choose one question, 
from a list provided in the notebook, 
to answer about a book of their 
choice.  Questions are due every 
Thursday. 

2nd Grade 
First Quarter News 

Upcoming Dates: 
Sept 5th - No School 

Sept. 8h – PTO Chick-fil-A Night 

Sept. 13th – Back to School Night 

Sept. 22nd – Fall Picture Day 

Sept. 26th – PTO Brixx Night 

Sept. 28th- Fun Run Pep Rally 

Oct. 3rd – No School 

Oct. 7th – Fun Run!  

Oct. 8th – Beautification Day (9-12) 

Oct. 12th – Early Release Day 

Oct. 13th- PTO Chick-fil-A Night 

Oct. 24th – PTO Brixx Night 

IB Unit 
Central Idea: Cultural diversity adds to our community. 
Transdiciplinary Theme: Who We Are 
Inquiry Into: 
• People’s different cultural values 
• How historical figures and events help shape our 
cultural traditions 
• How people influence our traditions and values 
• Showing respect for diverse groups 

Math 
Unit 1: 
• 2.OA.1- Fluently adding and 
subtracting with 20  
• 2.MD.7- Tell and write time to 
nearest five minutes 
• 2.MD.8- Solve word problems 
involving coins and dollar bills 
• 2.NBT.1- Understanding three-digit 
numbers are made up of hundreds, 
tens, and ones 

Unit 2: 
• 2.NBT.3- Read and write numbers 
to 1000 (standard form, expanded 
form, and showing place value) 
• 2.NBT.4- Compare two digit 
numbers based on hundreds, tens, 
and ones (<,>,=) 

Contact Information 
Ms. Denny: helenj.denny@cms.k12.nc.us 

Ms. DeSalvo: maryt.desalvo@cms.k12.nc.us 

Mrs. Friedman: genniferc.friedman@cms.k12.nc.us 

Ms. McGlone: madisonr.mcglone@cms.k12.nc.us 

Ms. Person: shawntad.person@cms.k12.nc.us 
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JOIN PTO 

Lansdowne’s PTO does an 
amazing job of supporting our 
students, their families, and 

teachers. 

Look for information to be going 
home with your child or go to 

www.lansdownepto.weebly.com 
to learn more! 

Can you hear me 
now?! 

All second grade 
classrooms will have the 
opportunity to work on an 
iPad at least once a week.  
There are so many great 
resources to be utilized. 
Please send in a pair of 
ear buds with your child 
to wear while using the 
iPads.  These can be 

purchased at the Dollar 
Store. 

WELCOME! 
While we are sad that 

Mrs. Miller is not 
teaching with us this 
year, we want to give 

a great big 
Lansdowne welcome 
to Mrs. Friedman!  

We’re so excited to 
have her join our 2nd 

grade family! 
We are a Bucket Filling school.  We 

know that when we do something nice 
for someone else, we fill their bucket 
and our own bucket.  But, when say or 
do mean things, we dip into buckets.   

Talk to your child about how they can 
be Bucket Fillers at school and at 

home! 


